
Salhouse Weekly Update WC 7th February 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Firstly, best wishes to all those who are unwell 
and/or self isolating this week. 
It is good to see classes are fuller than they 
have been and staff who have been self 
isolating, starting to return. 
I have had the absolute pleasure of teaching 
Grebes this morning – I should do it more often! 
There is a lot of writing going on throughout the 
school this week.  The progress the children are 
making with their writing is wonderful to see.  I 
think they are finding the ‘Robot’ theme 
motivating. 
 
Enjoy the weekend 
 
Best wishes 
 
Julie 
 

 
A BIG THANK YOU 

 
A big thank you to FOSS for 

contributing to the purchase of mini 
robots, musical instruments, sports 

equipment and class music tuition to 
enrich the curriculum. 

 
There are posters on the FOSS notice 
board if you want to have a closer look 

at all the items that the school have 
been provided with. 

 

This coming week 
 
 

Friday 11th February – FOSS non uniform day 
 

Looking ahead 
 

 
Monday 21st February – Start of Spring 
term 2 
 
Tuesday 22nd February – Thinking day 
 
Friday 25th February – deadline for pre-
orders of the Active Canaries school 
lunches 

Governors Visit 

 

What a super warm welcome I received when I visited Salhouse on 

Monday!  

I was greeted with smiles and waves and a buzz of excited activity; 

the children were all keen to share what they were learning. 

In Fledglings there were tiger activities going on, including a tea 

party for "The Tiger who came to Tea" and lots of busy young 

people outside in the garden. 

What great phonics work the Coots were occupied with, "oo" as in 

book, look, cook and hook and super cursive writing! 

There was more phonics in Kingfishers where I learnt about suffixes, 

and some great writing and dictionary work in Bitterns.  

Every member of Grebes was brandishing a ruler of some length, 

when I entered the room; measuring lines, shapes, perimeters and 

even the furniture! 

In Herons everyone was persevering with the intricacies of long 

division, all engrossed - well done! 

It was such a busy happy atmosphere in the school, a really happy 

start to my week. 

 
     

 
 



Thank you to all the parents and friends of the school who have 

been able to offer help and support to the school: you, your 

children and the whole school staff are simply awesome! 

Jane Gay 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


